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-’P t ember 
Sixth

17 4 ^ylor, Boq., 
Ottawa, ont.

Dear Fir;-.

I beg to acknowledge receipt of your letter of September 1st.

Sir rthur lurrie ha a not yet returned but it is expected that he will resume his duties at 
the University early next week. On his arrival I 
sh 11 bring your letter to his attention.

Y urs fai thfully.

-rincipalf3 ecretary.


